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STOCK MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 03-2020                 
 
 
CFO Carsten Schmidt resigns from the SBS Group 
 
After 17 years of employment, CFO Carsten Schmidt resigns. He will take up a job in an external company by 1 November 2020.  
 
 
 
For further details: 
CEO Mads Bonde, tel. +45 6321 1515, email: mb@sbs.dk   
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